
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TEMPORARY SPECIAL ON-SALE LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION 

 
Notice is hereby given according to SDCL 35-2-5, a public hearing on the Temporary 
Special On-Sale Liquor license is set for Tuesday, July 15, 2025, at 9:15 a.m., in the 
Chambers of the Lake County Commission, 200 E Center St, Madison, SD, the Board 
of County Commissioners of Lake County will consider the application of Douglas & 
Darlene Thompson, representing Hef’s Bar & Grill, for a temporary on-sale liquor 
license for Village Creek Days/Chester All School Reunion being held at Chester Fire 
Hall, 405 4th St, Chester, SD, on Friday, July 25 and Saturday, July 26, 2025. 
 
Notice is further given that any person(s) may appear and be heard at said scheduled 
public hearing at which time they may register a complaint or their approval on this 
application.  
  
ATTEST:  Paula Barrick, Lake County Auditor 
 
 


